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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

Town of Eatonia News 
 

Pam Wake- Bylaw Officer 

306-460-8056 or 306-460-9385 (Alt.) 

 

 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 
Mon, Weds, Fri------->1-6 

Tues, Thurs, Sat---->9-12(Noon) 
Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays  

 

Halloween: October 31st is on a Friday 
this year. That means the pitter-patter 
of many a ghost, goblin and princess 
will be busy thinking about “Trick or 

Treat” throughout the day so  
Drivers Please Keep Alert!!! 

 

Garbage Pick: Front street garbage 
pick-up will begin on Monday, 

November, 3rd   
Please have your garbage out front  

by 8:00a.m. 

 

If you notice any burned out 
street lights within town limits 
please contact the Town Office  

@ 306-967-2251 
 

The town will be having the main sewer lines 
flushed in October.  The streets being flushed this 

year will be Railway Avenue and Main Street.  

Any residences or businesses located on the 

streets where the lines are being flushed could 

notice a foul odour or gurgling in your lines.  If 

you notice this, pour water in your floor drain.  

If you have any questions, please contact the town 

office.     

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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SAFE FOOD HANDLING 

COURSE: 

We are trying to arrange a Safe 

Food Handling Course in 

Eatonia…we need a total of 15 

registrants.   

Tentative date: October 24, 2014. 

If you are interested in taking 

this, please call  

Cora at Eatonia Oasis Living 

(306)967-2447 
by October 15th for more details.   
 

 
 

We’ll help grow your money. 
 

Prairie Centre Credit Union would like 

to thank all those who attended our 

Terry Fox Breakfast. Through your 

generous support we were able to 

donate $469.00 to the Terry Fox 

Foundation. 

Sincerely, 

Steve, Denise, Marion and Lisa 
 

 
FLU CLINIC 

Wednesday  

October 29, 2014 

at the  

Eatonia Health Center 

Time: 10am – 3pm 

Everyone Welcome. 
 

Reflexology by Nicole 
-work on hands, feet or ears 

-reflexology aids in 
 

―relieving life stresses by           
relaxation 
―many injuries and illnesses. 
―promoting blood circulation. 
―endless benefits 
 

For an appointment call: 

Nicki at 306-967-2490 or 

306-838-3250 
 

Will do house calls 

100% pure Essential Oils 

for sale. 
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STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279

 

The Eatonia Library is having a 

book sale 
 

Date: November 6, 2014 
Time: 6:30pm-8:00pm 

Place: THE EATONIA LIBRARY 
 

Come shop our large selection of donated books 
in all categories; Mysteries, Romance, Westerns, 

Adult Fiction &  
Non-Fiction, Young Adults, Juvenile and 

Children’s Books 
Prices: Paper back .50cents each or 3/$1.00 

Hard Covers   $2.00 each or 3/$5.00 
 

Refreshments will be served. 
 

Also check out our excellent selection of library 
books in all categories. We have so many new 

books and more coming every week. 
SEE YOU AT THE LIBRARY! 

 

The Eatonia Chamber of 

Commerce is again having a 

Dessert Booth at the Trade Show 

on Oct. 18. Therefore, we are 

requesting donation of pie(s). 

Please bring your pie(s) to the 

booth on Saturday A.M. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

It is greatly appreciated. 

The Eatonia Chamber of 

Commerce 

 

Attention Ladies, 

Adult low impact & stretching exercises will 

begin October 6, 2014 at 10 A.M in the 

Community Hall. Cost is $20 for the season. 

Come and enjoy the fun, fitness and fellowship 

with us. For more information contact:  
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Janice Burns 306-967-9351 

Eatonia Band Association   

Poinsettia Sale 
 

 

 

 

Eatonia Band Association is selling  
RED, WHITE AND PINK  

 Poinsettias Plants this year! 
If you have not received a call by 

 November 7, 2014 
and would like to purchase a plant,  

please contact  
Tosha Stallman at 306-967-2297 

or 
____ _Cheryl Bailey at 306-967-2846______ 

NOTE:  Poinsettia plants will be available for  
pickup on December 11, 2014.   

The exact day, time and location for pickup  

will be posted at a later date.    

 

It’s that time of year….. 
As you are doing your fall yard clean-up 

please consider donating back to the 
school your empty deck planters from 

the band’s flower fundraiser. Each 
recycled planter will earn the band 

program $1! Please drop off emptied 
and cleaned planters to the school office. 

Please note: Only the black deck 
planters that were originally from the 

band flower fundraiser will be accepted- 
sorry, no hanging baskets! 

Thank you to the community for your 
continued support of our band program! 

EATONIA YOGI’S 
We will be starting our Yoga Classes 
here shortly. We are in the midst of 

finding a location that will work with 
the times we want to offer our 

classes. 
Please look out for posters in the 

community as well you can get some 
information on our Facebook Page 
@ Eatonia Yoga, as well we have an 
 E-mail address you can send us a 

messages to eatoniayoga@yahoo.ca 
See you soon! 

Namaste 
Mel & Janice 

       
 

      
 
 

Wanted: for quilting, fabric & old 
sheets, for our winter project. Can 

be dropped off at  
Phyllis Schweigert’s home 

102 6th Ave. West. 

mailto:eatoniayoga@yahoo.ca
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Phone 967-2443 E.L.W 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING-Sept 2014 News 
 

The residents of E.O.L. have been very busy this 

month, spending a lot of time outside enjoying the 

beautiful Autumn weather.  The gardens have been 

cleaned out and we are enjoying the fruits (or 

vegetables) of our labor!   

Janice Burns is leading “Chair Yoga” three 

mornings a week for the residents.  Something new 

is always good.  We have had a few guests join us 

from the community.  That is wonderful!  Thank 

you so much, Janice!  We will soon have to get a 

bigger room!  Craft sessions are also very popular.  

Thank you to Marie Smith for planning the crafts 

and to Janice Burns and Nicki Bailey for assisting.  

The residents were busy baking as well.  They made 

a delicious butter tart square and Eatmore bars 

which we have been enjoying at our afternoon 

coffees. The ladies were pampered by manicures.  

They always look forward to that!  Thank you to 

Linda Radies and Pat Tilbert who assisted with this.  

A special thanks to Pat, who took over from Vicki 

when she was called away from work.  The 

residents were happy that their manicures did not 

have to be postponed!   We also held our weekly 

Bingos.  Thank you once again to Alyssa Evans for 

helping out.  The residents appreciate it very much.  

It is also nice when family members and friends can 

join us.  The more the merrier! Other activities 

included Guess the Word, Shuffleboard, Movie 

Afternoons and playing the Wii.  We also enjoyed 

Wheel Chair races again!  They are a blast!  As you 

can see, the residents have been busy! 

We need to say a special thank you to Taryn Green 

and Korie Marlow.  The hand-made a pillow case 

for each of the residents!  That was very thoughtful, 

and the residents love them!  I am sure you had 

some help from Grandma Janine!   

A “Harvest Tour” was arranged and seven residents 

took part.  We travelled to Eston where we met up 

with Barb Oliphant (Ida Antony’s daughter) and 

some others at DJ’s restaurant to have coffee and a 

visit.   It was a nice change of scenery, and the 

residents thoroughly enjoyed it.  Six of the residents 

who went are from the Eston area.   Pat Tilbert and 

Jessie Williams came along to lend a hand.  Thank 

you to all of you!  Without volunteers, we would not 

be able to plan these field trips.   Thank you as well, 

to the Eatonia District Health Care Foundation for 

letting us use the Handivan.  It was a great 

afternoon. 

On September 12, the residents held a Terry Fox 

Bingo to raise money for the cause. Thank you to 

everyone who supported us in this fundraiser!  

There were several people form the community 

playing Bingo with us.  Marie Smith and Pat Tilbert 

were our helpers. Thanks, ladies!   

We had one birthday to celebrate this month.  

Happy Birthday to May Hill!  Thank you to the 

United Church Women for hosting the party. They 

led the residents in a few rounds of Five Card Bingo 

then served a delicious angel food cake.  Thank you 

so much, ladies!   

We have had some four legged friends visit us this 

month.  Thank you to Darlene Cogger and her dog, 

Sage and to Gail and Graham Morgan along with 

Maggie, for making time for us.  The residents love 

this! 

Our sincere gratitude goes out to all the men and 

women who provide church services for the 

residents of Eatonia Oasis Living.  Thank you to 

those from the United, Lutheran, Catholic and 

Christian Fellowship churches.  As we have said 

before, fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is a 

very important part of their care.  Services are held 

every Wednesday at 2:30 if anyone would like to 

join us. 
 

Other volunteers include Winnie Larson and Scott 

Hilts for helping with evening lunch and Trudy 

Bews for helping serve our Bacon and Egg Brunch.  

Thanks to you and all our volunteers.  Your time 

spent here is greatly appreciated.  If there is anyone 

else out there that would like to volunteer at E.O.L. 

please call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447. 

Last, but certainly not least, our sincere gratitude 

goes out to all of you who have made a donation of 
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any kind to our facility.  We appreciate it very 

much!! 

 

September Rec News 
Arena:  Arena Registration was September 8.  If 

you missed registration please do so asap. 

If you need a form I can mail or email a 

registration package out. 

There is a public skating /shinny pass for all 

residents that are not registered in the hockey or 

skating program but still use the arena for public 

skating or shinny, you will be required to have 

this pass.  

Two deposit cheques of $500 each per family are 

required for kitchen and caretaking 

responsibilities. 

Payment is due by December 31, 2014.  We 

accept post-dated cheques for Arena 

Registrations.  

If you have any questions about the forms please 

contact the rec office. 
 

ICE MAKING:  If everything goes well 

this will begin the Monday after Trade 

Show (Oct 20).  Watch for posters, texts, 

emails of what’s going on and when help 

is needed. 
 

WORKERS FOR HIRE:  We are currently 

compiling a contact list of people that would be 

willing to help out at the arena to fill in for 

caretaking or concession duties.  Please call or 

email the rec office if you’re interested or have 

any questions.  We will have 2 separate lists, one 

for those willing to do caretaking duties and one 

for concession.  We will post your name and 

phone number for the other workers to contact if 

they need someone to fill in.  We will also gladly 

accept anyone that wants to volunteer to help out! 
 

Youth Rec Hockey:  We are looking at starting a 

youth rec hockey program this upcoming season.  

There will be no travel involved, it will be 1 or 2 

nights a week for 1 hour, you will register using  

the Eatonia hockey registration form, and 

volunteer shifts will be the same as for other 

programs.  This program will depend on how 

much interest there is.  Contact the rec office if 

you have any questions about the program. 

 

Skating Club:  Watch for more info on this. 

 

Minor Hockey Meeting:  TBD -- A date will 

probably be decided last minute—a rainy day.   

Everyone involved in Hockey or are new to 

hockey should attend. 
 

Upcoming Coaching and Referee Clinics are 

posted on the SHA website at www.sha.sk.ca.    

Make sure you have all the proper certification 

requirements. 

We are always in need of referees and certified 

coaches, if you love hockey and enjoy working 

with kids please consider becoming a coach or 

referee.  Refereeing is a great way to help the 

community and earn some extra cash. 
 

Arena Clean-Up will be 

October 14 @ 7pm 
Help from all groups, organizations and 

individuals that use the arena would be greatly 

appreciated. 
 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

http://www.sha.sk.ca/
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Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 

Automated External 

Defibrillator. 
An automated external defibrillator 

(AED) is a portable device that checks 

the heart rhythm. If needed, it can send 

an electric shock to the heart to try to 

restore a normal rhythm. AED’s are 

used to treat sudden cardiac arrest 

(SCA). 

SCA is a condition in which the heart 

suddenly and unexpectedly stops 

beating. When this happens, blood stops 

flowing to the brain and other vital 

organs.  

SCA usually causes death if it’s not 

treated within minutes. In fact, each 

minute of SCA leads to a 10 percent 

reduction in survival. Using an AED on 

a person who is having SCA may save 

the person’s life. 

The Automated external defibrillators 

(AED) are located  

1) Community Hall 

2) Arena/Pool 

3) Fire Truck 

4) Rover 

5) Co-op Grocery Store 

6) Co-op Lumber Yard 

 
Kidz Korner 

 
 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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Kids Korner Cont… 
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